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Rebecca Mustard

From: Boyd Heritage Museum <theboydmuseum@i-zoom.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 11:38 AM
To: Rebecca Mustard
Subject: Re: "Foundation"

Rebecca - our mandate is as follows: 

The mandate of the A. Sheila Boyd Foundation is to preserve and maintain the Boyd Building 
(Bobcaygeon, Ontario), its interior, exterior and site as a unique and historically significant 
property; to establish, operate and sustain the Boyd Heritage Museum; to provide a place for 
cultural and heritage education; and to partner with others to provide cultural activities. 

Our Ontario Incorporation Number is:  575470 

Don't know what else I can do Rebecca - perhaps change our name?  Will the City pay? 

Thanks 

Barb 

On 06 Aug 2024 08:30, Rebecca Mustard wrote: 

Good Morning Barb,  

  

As you your team are aware the Cultural Facilities Operating Grant Guidelines notes 
that Foundations are not eligible for funding. Foundations have the ability to provide 
funding to other organizations. The purpose of this grant fund is to support the 
organizational costs of operating cultural facilities. 

  

When we spoke, you had shared with me that the organization although a Foundation, 
operates to provide fundraising and management for the sole purpose of operating the 
Boyd Heritage Museum on Canal Street in Bobcaygeon.  

  

Could you confirm if this is accurate? 

  

rmustard
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Rebecca 

  

Rebecca Mustard 

Manager, Economic Development 

Development Services, City of Kawartha Lakes 

705-324-9411 ext. 1395   www.kawarthalakes.ca  

 

  

From: Boyd Heritage Museum <theboydmuseum@i-zoom.net>  
Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2024 2:09 PM 
To: Rebecca Mustard <rmustard@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: "Foundation" 

  

Hello Rebecca 

1984 was the Incorporated date for the A. Sheila Boyd Foundation.  This was written and 
approved by Ontario and our Board, headed by John Brown (Ins.) and Bobcaygeon Councillor 
Cliff White.  Perhaps quickly named, in memory of our benefactor, Annie Sheila Boyd, but we 
have worked, applied for assistance, and been rewarded every since.  This is the only time our 
name has been questioned. 

I feel our name has not been a hindrance in the past. 

Thank you 

Barb McFadzen 

Chair 

  


